OIC Rules Coordinator

From: Cory Boehlje <Cory@pearsonlawfirm.com>
Sent: Monday, August 4, 2025 10:32 AM

To: OIC Rules Coordinator

Subject: R2025-05 First Prepublication Draft Comment

I External Email

Dear Office of the Insurance Commissioner:

| support the new proposed changes to WAC 284-30-300 through 400 and believe that they will benefit
consumers. | work with insurance companies daily on behalf of their clients and | know that these
changes will make real and marked changes to the lives of consumers. Please make these changes for
the benefit of us all.

Sincerely,

CORY BOEHLIE
Paralegal

The Pearson Law Firm, P.S.
20 Sixth Ave NE

Issaquah, WA 98027

Direct 425-900-4853

Office 425-831-3100

Fax 425-526-5861
cory@pearsonlawfirm.com
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